
SMS Sunday Message: August 11 
  
Good evening, Spartan Family!  This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal of 
Sandusky Middle School, and this is the first SMS Sunday Message for the 
2019-20 school year!  We are excited to have all students back in the building, 
and want to give a big ​WELCOME​  to our incoming 6th graders!   This message 
has been forwarded to our SMS family via email, and will also be available on our 
website under the Sunday Messages tab. 
 

● 6th Grade students and parents, we are excited for a great 2019-2020 

school year, and, to help with the transition to middle school, SMS will 

be hosting 6th Grade Orientation on tomorrow, Monday, August 12, from 

8:00 AM-10:30 AM.   

Buses will run routes on Monday morning and pick up 6th grade students 

during their regularly scheduled AM pick up time.    Once the orientation 

is complete, buses will depart SMS at 10:30 AM to bring students back 

home.  We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

● Students will be returning to all Lynchburg City Schools starting on 

August 14.  Parents and students, please be sure to know your bus 

numbers and stops prior to August 14.  If you have any questions, you 

may call our LCS Transportation offices at 515-5100.  Thanks! 

 
Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS), and our 
website for more important information on school events.   Again, this is 
Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is pleased to serve our community! 
 


